g
club siena

Discovery Bay

30 May 2024

Exterior Wall Maintenance Work

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that due to exterior wall maintenance work, in order
to protect individual privacy, the exterior window in the G/F Male
Changing Room at Club Siena will be blocked during the morning
period on 31 May (Friday).

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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NOTICE

FROM CLUB MANAGEMENT



